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   AUGUST 2007

 NEWSLETTER

Dear Garden State Members:

It’s August already!  Only a few weeks of summer left and the kids will be getting ready to start another school year. 

Summer Novice class will begin on Sunday, August 5th.  If you know of anyone interested in joining, please refer them to Donna Silver for membership information.
Our trophy races this month are scheduled for August 12th (Lt 160, and Lt & Heavy A).

Anna Krum will be collecting school supplies to donate to TASK.  Donations will be collected from August 5th – August 19th.  For each donation you make, you will receive a ticket to use on the raffle table on August 26th, the day of our annual BackToSchool race.
Thanks to the Carr families and Silver family for organizing the Campout at the track.  Although there wasn’t much sleeping at the “sleepover”, the kids had a good time participating in a scavenger hunt, playing soccer on the giant inflatable field and everyone’s favorite, the super water slide. 
Promotional Day was a big success!  Thank you to Kim Page for a very organized day, and to everyone who helped out.  We had 88 kids attend.  They had a fun time and there were lots of big smiles when they received their trophies. Great job!!
Our stand at the Monmouth County Fair attracted many new interested young drivers.  Thank you Shawn Carr for a nice job at  promoting our club.  Your dedication is appreciated. 

Congratulations to our members who attended the 2007 Eastern Grands: Brendon Bock, Miranda Carr, Christopher Delaney, Jeremy Doll, Sebastian Font, Jonathan Mandato, Kyle Reinhardt, Courtney Slocum, and Glen Slocum. We are very proud of all of you!
Please mark your calendars for our next meeting,

Thursday, August 16th, 7:30 pm at the Knights of Columbus in Neptune, NJ.
Thank you,

See you at the track!
